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Dear Callum,
 
Please refer to Council’s response letter to the Department dated 22 November 2023, advising
that Council is satisfied with the applicants response to Council’s previous submission.
 
 
Yours Sincerely
 

Lauren Stevens​​​​

Development Planner
Development, Lithgow City Council
t: (02) 6354 9999   w: council.lithgow.com
PO Box 19, 180 Mort St, Lithgow, NSW, 2790

 

From: Callum Firth  
Sent: Monday, December 11, 2023 11:00 AM
To: Lauren Stevens ; Lithgow City Council

Cc: Steve Barry 
Subject: Airly Mine Mod 5 - Request for Information
 
Hi Lauren,
 
Please find attached a letter from the Commission outlining its request for information regarding
the Airly Mine Mod 5 (SSD 5581 Mod 5) project currently before the Commission.
 
If you have any issues or questions relating to the attached, please don’t hesitate to contact me.
 
Kind Regards,
Callum Firth | Planning Officer
Office of the Independent Planning Commission
Suite 15.02  Level 15  135 King Street  Sydney NSW 2001
e:   | www.ipcn.nsw.gov.au
 



 

Disclaimer

The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is intended solely for
use by the recipient and others authorized to receive it. If you are not the recipient, you are hereby
notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or taking action in relation of the contents of this
information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.

This email has been scanned for viruses and malware, and may have been automatically archived by
Mimecast, a leader in email security and cyber resilience. Mimecast integrates email defenses with brand
protection, security awareness training, web security, compliance and other essential capabilities.
Mimecast helps protect large and small organizations from malicious activity, human error and
technology failure; and to lead the movement toward building a more resilient world. To find out more,
visit our website.




